
372 Infantry  
Fort Huachuca, Arizona  

January 6, 1945 
 
 
 
 
 

The Secretary  
Howard University  
Washington, Dist. Of Col 
 
 
Dear Sir:  
 
 The greeting from the students and faculty was greatly appreciated. Such remembrances make a 
soldier feel that there is someone at home who is really interested in him.  
  

Best wishes for a happy and prosperous New Year.  
 
     With all good wishes,  
     J. E. Raynor, Jr.  
     First Lt. Infantry  
     Personnel Officer  

 
 
 
 

                                           


